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Looking Ahead 

 

Tuesday 10th November 

- Individual school photographs 

 

Wednesday 11th November 

- Remembrance Day  

 

Friday 13th November 

- BBC Children in Need 

 

Monday 16th November 

- Cromford & Tissington Parents’ Meetings 

Tuesday 17th November 

- Duffield & Foremark Parents’ Meetings 

Wednesday 18th November 

- Castleton & Dovedale Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 19th November 

- Edale & Newtown Parents’ Meetings 

Monday 23rd November 

- Glossop & Chatsworth Parents’ Meetings 

Tuesday 24th November 

- Hartington & Bakewell Parents’ Meetings 

Wednesday 25th November 

- Hope & Ticknall Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 26th November 

- Ashbourne & Riber Parents’ Meetings 

 

 

 

 

Online School Book Fair 

 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and 

running! Go to 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/digital-book-

club to browse the latest books and order 

online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s 

Book Club, our school will earn 20p in 

Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by December 

1st, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

It is very important that all 

parents social distance 

themselves and their 

children when dropping off 

and picking up from school.  

We also ask for face 

coverings to be worn by 

parents unless you have a 

medical reason not to. We have had reports 

from parents saying that other parents are not 

following guidelines, are 

greeting each other with 

hugs and standing in 

close huddles which is 

putting parents, children 

and staff at risk.   

Please help us keep our 

school community safe 

and healthy by standing 

apart from others and 

wearing a face covering.  

Thank you 

 

 

Children In Need 

 
 

This year’s appeal is on Friday 13th November.  

We will be allowing children to come in to 

school in non-uniform on that day.  We have 

set up a Just Giving 

page, the address of 

which is: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chellas

tonjuniors 
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Parents’ Meetings 

These are now live for you to book your 10 

minutes video call with your child’s teacher.  

They will remain live until Friday 13th November 

at 9pm.   

A letter and set of instructions were sent out by 

email on Monday this week and we have 

been assured by parents who have already 

booked their appointments that this new 

system is much more user friendly than our old 

one! 

The link to where you book your appointment 

is: https://chellastonjuniors.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

you will be asked for your name, email address 

and children’s details.  You will then be able to 

book your appointment and at this point you 

will create your own login details which you will 

use to login to your meeting by following the 

same link shown above. 

As always, if you have any problems please do 

get in touch with the school office and we’ll 

be happy to help. 

 

Remembrance Day – Scouting & Girl Guiding 

Groups 

 

Members of the Scouting and 

Guiding movement usually join 

the annual parade for 

Remembrance Sunday.  

Sadly the parade, amongst 

many, many things, has had to 

be cancelled this year.   

Therefore, in lieu of the parade, children who 

are members of the Scouting 

and Guiding community can 

come to school in their 

uniform on Wednesday 11 

November to mark 

Remembrance Day.  This will 

also go towards their badge work. 

 

  

 

School Photographs 

Individual school photographs are being taken 

on 10 November.  If this day coincides with a 

PE/Games day for your child they may come 

in with their school tops over their PE bottoms 

to ensure they have a smarter photo if you 

wish.  They will need to remember to bring the 

rest of their PE kit to change into.  We will also 

be doing sibling photos for siblings within the 

school.  Unfortunately, due to current 

restrictions, we will not be able to have siblings 

from outside our school and we are sorry for 

any disappointment this may cause. 
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